
Midwife Alliance in Etobicoke is seeking a New Registrant to start in September 2018. We are a very 
diverse urban practice working in a shared care model. We offer deliveries at the TBC, home, and the St. 
Joseph’s Health Centre in Toronto.  Please forward your resume and cover letter to 
Midwifealliance@gmail.com. IMPP graduates are welcome and encouraged to apply. Multilingual, 
Indigenous, POC, LGBTQ  prioritized. Come and join our amazing team! 
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